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Tuesday 13th December 2022 
 

            FESTIVE UPDATE!  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We had a lovely day yesterday in school; the children had a day of learning mixed with an 
opportunity to play in the snow with their friends and staff. Lots of snowpeople were built 
and still stand tall today! Snow angels covered the ground and there were fun and friendly 
snowball fights. Thank you to Mr Cappellina who did an incredible job clearing pathways 
and gritting our school site so it was safe for all and to our staff who all managed to make it 
in!  
 
Some of the snow is now ice so, to ensure safety for all, there are no snowball fights 
today, however the children have continued to enjoy the snow with their friends. There are 
photos on our Facebook and Twitter pages and we are hoping to upload more by the end 
of the day.  
 
Thank you to all those families who sent kind words supporting our decision to open. We 
believe this proved a worthwhile and memorable day for the children and their families and 
trust the rest of the week will be no different. 
Our attendance figure yesterday was 78% 
Year 3: 82% 
Year 4: 85% 
Year 5: 79% 
Year 6 : 65% 
Today our attendance figure is 88%.  
Year 3: 85% 
Year 4: 92% 
Year 5: 92% 
Year 6 : 83% 
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Tomorrow is….Christmas Activity Day! 

 
Jack and the Beanstalk at the Radlett Centre, Christmas Lunch & Festive Jumpers! 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
We are very excited for tomorrow’s panto and lunch day! 
 
Please ensure:  
 

 Your child has wellington boots/boots/sensible shoes to walk to the Radlett Centre in, 
accompanied by a coat, hat and gloves. 

 You have paid for their lunch on the School Grid (children may bring in packed lunch 
if they prefer) 

 You have paid the £1 donation on gateway, for Save The Children, if your child is 
wearing their Christmas jumper with their school uniform/PE kit  

 
We will be supplying the children with refreshments to eat and drink during the 
performance and will cater for all allergies/food intolerances.  
 
We are seeking some volunteers to walk with us due to the icy conditions. Please email 
the office if you are able to volunteer. Many thanks 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Goodwin 
Head of School 


